
Street & Alley Committee Minutes 
July 28, 2021 

 
The Street & Alley Committee met on Wednesday, July 28, 2021 at 4:00pm. Present were Andy 
Kelchen, Steve Knepper, Mayor Greg Staner, Jake Deaver, MSA engineer and the City 
Administrator, Deanna McCusker.  
 
The main purpose of the meeting was to review storm water on Garfield Street SW and how it 
affects Grant Street, specifically the intersection at 1st Ave W. We discussed the intakes on 4th 
and Garfield also. Storm water is going across Garfield and then running down 1st Ave creating a 
flooding situation at Grant Street & 1st Ave W. The committee decided to relocated the meeting 
offsite to look at intakes in person. We walked to Garfield Street SW and reviewed the intake 
and discussed where the storm water runs and if another intake would help alleviate some 
storm water. The best spot would be just around the corner on 1st Ave W. We then looked at the 
intakes near Grant Street SW and 1st Ave W and we need to make these intakes wider and more 
open to help the water to get into the piping. Jake will also review the size of pipe that runs 
across 1st Ave W on Garfield and Grant to see where more capacity is available. We will talk 
with a local contractor about altering these storm intakes to hopefully help with the storm 
water issue. 
 
With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 4:50pm. 
 
 
 
  
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator    Greg Staner, Mayor  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


